Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 4th December 2017
1. Present –Martin Robinson, Brian Wilson, John Anderson, Graham Markham,  Peter Mander,  Marion Codd, Amanda Foster.
2. Apologies – Liz Webb, Tim Pritt, Roger Plank,

3. Minutes of the previous meeting.
              The minutes were agreed

4. Matters Arising
        There were no matters arising.

5. Treasurer's Report
Income was £3,800: £3100 of which were donations - £2000 Jumblies and £1100 Elsie Lawrence Trust.

Outgoings £1700 - £500 of which for the Stanage Hall project.

Our Current Account now stands at £22800 and the reserve fund at £32400.

In January we will have the annual insurance of approx £2500 and the PRS bill of around £500 over and above the normal running costs of approx £1000.

Stanage Project funding is covered.
6. Stanage Hall
An inspection was made of the progress to date, including the newly created disabled access ready for the new door to be fitted. Plastering work has been done and colours have been chosen ready for decorating. Appreciation was expressed about the quality of workmanship. It was noted that the acoustics are not good, so it would be looked at in the future.
7. Bookings report
Bookings are still going well, with 2018 and 2019 dates provisionally booked for Jumblies and Film Club. Moors for the Future are holding their meetings at the Hall.
Invoices and confirmation of 2018 bookings are being sent out.

There has been a lot of interest in the Stanage Hall and after discussion it was agreed that the cost of use would be in line with the Lawrence Hall.
8. Hirers' Feedback
There were queries from the Film Club about bookings for the next year.
9. Maintenance
The Christmas trees are in place.

PAT testing has been done.

New loo seat has been fitted in the Ladies.

Chair cleaning has been booked in for 21st December.
10. Correspondence
Letter from Jumblies with cheque.

Letter from Elsie Lawrence Trust with cheque.
11   A.O.B.
After discussion it was agreed to review prices and put the item on the agenda for a future meeting. Marion agreed to update figures for other local provision, for comparison.

Discussions continue about the future relationship between the Parish Council and Memorial Hall committee. A contract will need to be drawn up and signed by both parties. The Parish Council will discuss and feed back with concrete proposals.
Date of next meeting        
Monday 8th January 2018  at 7.30pm
AGM - 5th March 2018
